2" June, 2015
Riga

To:
COSAC presidency

From:

Igor Pimenov

Member of the Saeima (National Parliament) of Latvia
Member of the European Affairs Committee of the Saeima and
the Delegation of the Saeima to COSAC

As to the Draft of the COSAC Statement on the Recent Entry Bans Imposed by the
Russian Federation I hereby propose to refrain from unilateral claims and
correspondently substitute the narrative of the Draft Statement with the text, which
follows,

“Underscoring the importance of effective cooperation between all nations and
governments for the sake of resolution of the crisis in the territory of Europe for
benefit of it, COSAC calls on the institutions of the European Union as well as on the
authorities of the Russian Federation to start immediate negotiations and agree on the
cancellation of all reciprocal entry bans recently imposed on politicians and officials
of both Russia and the EU.”

Sincerely,

L

[gor Pimenov



